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OUR MISSION
Regis Catholic Schools is 

dedicated to educating students of 
all faiths in a Catholic, 

Christ-centered environment.
 We are united by Our Core Values 

of Living Faith, 
Accepting Responsibility, 

Promoting Teamwork, 
Achieving Excellence, 

and Inspiring Leadership.

OUR VISION 
Inspired by our Catholic tradition, 

Regis Catholic Schools will 
provide the highest quality programs 

possible from early childhood 
through high school to nourish the 

body, mind, and soul of each 
student and to help them become 

faithful servants of Christ the King. 
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Report 
	      From the Dean

Dear Regis Community,

As president and proud alumnus (’89) of Regis 
Catholic Schools, it is both an honor and a privilege 
to write this letter with heartfelt gratitude. Our 
alumni, benefactors, and supporters are the 
cornerstone of our institution’s rich legacy, and it 
is through your continued faith, dedication, and 
support that we can carry forward our mission of 
Catholic education in Eau Claire.

Each of you, as graduates and supporters, has 
contributed uniquely to the life and spirit of 
this community. Whether through your personal 
achievements, service to others, or unwavering 
commitment to strong morals and values, you 
have upheld the principles of faith, integrity, and 
compassion that have formed the foundation 
of Regis today. You are a living testament to the 
transformative power of Christ-centered learning.

I had the privilege this past summer and fall to give 
several tours of the Regis campus as a part of class 
reunions. I am continually inspired by the stories 
of how our alumni are making a difference in their 
communities and the world. Your successes are our 
successes, and your journeys reflect the profound 
impact of the education and formation you received 
at Regis. In a world that often feels uncertain, it is 
comforting to know that our alumni are living lives 
that reflect the Gospel and bringing hope and light 
to those around them.

Our students today continue to grow and build on 
the traditions that many of you may have taken part 
in and have defined Regis for generations. Regis 
as a community is grateful for your involvement 
and support. Whether it is through your prayers, 
financial contributions, or personal engagement 
with our school community, you are an integral part 
of our past, present and our future. We would not be 
where we are today without the strength and unity 
of our alumni family and active supporters of Regis.

As winter starts to set in, I encourage you to come 
back to enjoy a basketball game or wrestling 
match in the newly renovated gymnasium on the 
Regis campus. It looks spectacular and is a source 
of pride for our students. If you live out of town, all 
home contests are live-streamed through the Regis 
Catholic Schools website under ‘Events’.  Please 
check this newly renovated gymnasium out and 
help cheer our Ramblers on to victory!

Please keep the students, faculty, staff, and future 
of Regis in your prayers. Regis remains dedicated 
to Our Core Values of Living Faith, Accepting 
Responsibility, Promoting Teamwork, Achieving 
Excellence, and Inspiring Leadership. May God 
continue to bless you and Regis Catholic Schools!

With deep gratitude and blessings,

Paul Pedersen ‘89
President

The Essence of Reverence
In this edition of the 
Rambler Report, you will 
encounter the recurring 

theme of stewardship. 
It’s our annual 

thank you and 
a reminder 
that without 
the support 
of our Regis 
community 

through time, talent, and treasure we would struggle 
to flourish as a system. 

This year, I want to take a slightly different angle 
on the notion of stewardship. What if I invited 
you to not think of stewardship as a monetary 
donation, but an act of respect and reverence for 
RCS? It wouldn’t surprise me if your initial reaction 
would be confusion. Still, I promise you, the idea of 
reverencing RCS and being good stewards of our 
system is not as divergent of a vision as you would 
think. 

To begin, what do we mean when we speak of 
“reverence” in the Catholic tradition? The most 
basic definitions are to treat holy things in a holy 
manner and to treat God’s gifts as gifts with love, 
dignity, and respect. To not treat holy things in a 
holy manner and to neglect God’s gifts is the heart 
of the sin of desecration. When put into these terms, 
we can see that reverence is far broader than how 
a priest celebrates the Mass or how a teacher 
enthrones the Bible in their classroom. The term 
also asks us, “Do we treat the gift of Regis Catholic 
Schools as a gift from God or not?” 

Here are some questions for you to consider 
supporting this broader understanding of 
stewardship. Do you want Regis students to receive 
the best education they can? Do you want them 
to have cocurricular activities to help foster their 

human and social development? Do you want your 
child to grow in love with God and live with a desire 
for eternal life with the communion of saints? To 
me, answering these questions in the affirmative 
means you wish to reverence the Regis community. 
And what if we saw donating to Regis as less of a 
question of personal and communal finance and 
more as simply a number that symbolizes the 
material investment needed to foster true spiritual 
wealth? 

Do you have the heart to reverence Regis? Do you 
desire to create the culture I mentioned earlier? If so, 
what number symbolizes that commitment? Is there 
even a limit as to what that number should be?  

Thank you for your past support of Regis. Thank 
you for your future support of Regis. And if you find 
yourself only able to support Regis through time and 
talent, know that those gifts are equally important. 
Let us strive to be good stewards of RCS. Let us treat 
our youth as gifts from God and build them up as 
such.

Fr. James Kurzynski
Dean, Eau Claire Deanery

Thank you for your past support of Regis. 
Thank you for your future support of Regis.

We would not be where we are today without 
the strength and unity of our alumni family 

and active supporters of Regis.
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William Giese 
		   Named New Regis Middle 
& High School Principal

Coming home to 
Regis is an honor 
and a privilege!

We are pleased to announce 
Hannah Miller has been named 
Principal of St. James Elementary 
School, effective January 1, 2025.

Mrs. Miller currently serves as our St. James 
Elementary School Counselor. She is originally 
from Cumberland, Wisconsin, and has a 
bachelor’s degree in criminal justice and a 
master’s degree in school counseling.

Before coming to Regis, Mrs. Miller taught 
at Chippewa Falls High School, was a PK-5 
School Counselor for the Eau Claire Area School 
District, and worked for three years as a crisis 
counselor for Wisconsin’s emergency services.

In her free time, Hannah enjoys spending time 
with her husband, Travis, being on the lake, 
cooking and baking, watching sports, and being 
an auntie.

“It is both an honor and a privilege to be named 
the principal of St. James Elementary School,” 
Mrs. Miller said. “St. James has felt like home 
for me since my very first day as the school 
counselor. I am committed to providing a safe, 
caring, and conducive learning environment for 
all children. My goal is to support the continued 
journey of community, collaboration, growth, 
and excellence that has been established at St. 
James. I am proud to be part of our excellent 
staff who care for our students and help them 
to succeed every day. I encourage you to stop in 
or call to share ideas, concerns, or questions as 
we embark on this new journey together.”

Mrs. Miller and Mrs. Linda Schultz, the current 
Interim School Administrator at St. James 
Elementary School, will work together to 
prepare for the transition. Mrs. Schultz will 
remain in her position through December 31, 
2024.

“I want to thank Mrs. Linda Schultz for her 

willingness to step up and become the 
interim administrator of St. James Elementary 
School,” said Paul Pedersen, Regis Catholic 
Schools President. “I also want to express 
my appreciation to the staff at St. James 
Elementary School for their commitment to 
our students and families. St. James is a strong 
school community and I look forward to having 
Mrs. Miller leading it into the future.”

   

   

   

Hannah Miller Named 
		              New St. James Elementary 
		          School Principal

St. James 
Elementary 

School has felt 
like home for 
me since my 
very first day.

We are pleased to announce 
William Giese ‘82 has been named 
Principal of Regis Middle School 
and Regis High School.

Mr. Giese attended Immaculate Conception 
Elementary School and Regis High School 
during his youth. He brings with him 32 years of 
experience in the education field; 19 years spent 
teaching 5th grade and 13 years of experience as 
a principal and school administrator.

“The educational foundation I received at 
Regis Catholic Schools instilled a deep Catholic 
faith and rigorous academic standards that 
have prepared me for this role,” Mr. Giese said. 
“Coming home to Regis is an honor and a 

privilege!”

Various 
stakeholders 
within the Regis 
Catholic Schools 
community 
assisted in the 
interview process.

We are pleased to 
announce that 
Carin Pardun has 
been selected as our 
new Controller.
Carin most recently worked as the Accounting 
Manager for the Eau Claire Area School 
District. She was also the Finance Director at 
the Eau Claire YMCA for 13 years. Her other 
work experiences have included working as 
a Controller at an Accounting Software/IT 
Consulting company and as an Auditor with a 
local accounting firm primarily working with 
non-profits and governmental agencies.

Carin has a bachelor’s degree in business with an 
accounting emphasis from Bethel College and is 
a Certified Public Accountant (CPA).

Carin has two adult children and enjoys reading, 
hiking, and spending time with her dogs, family, 
and friends. She also volunteers at church and is 

on the accounting advisory 
committee at CVTC.

Carin replaces Eric 
Nelson, who recently 

left Regis Catholic 
Schools to pursue 

another opportunity. 
We thank him for 

his dedicated years of 
service to the system.
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2023-2024
Financial Report

Revenue
Net Tuition & Fees	 $2,840,596
Choice Revenue	 1,516,829
Support, Contributions, Grants																				    3,158,677
Child Care									   											  1,804,301
Food Service 																				    202,877
Scrip, Net of Costs & Benefits to Donors 																						     87,314
Other Fees 																						     381,614
Other Government Assistance, Rental, Investment, Misc. 																						     335,554

TOTAL REVENUE																   $10,327,762 

Expenses
Program, Instructional: Salaries & Benefits	  	 $5,635,436
Program, Instructional: Other	 2,334,329
Management & General: Salaries & Benefit	 1,151,012
Management & General: Other	 447,941
Fundraising: Salaries & Benefits	 49,266
Fundraising: Other 	 52,174

TOTAL EXPENSES																	   $9,670,158

NET PROFIT 															   $657,604
 

Enrollment & 
Academic Report

Program, Instructional: 
Salaries & Benefits

Program, Instructional: 
Other

Management & General: 
Salaries & Benefits

Management & General: 
Other

Fundraising: 
Salaries & Benefits

24%

58%
12%

5%
1%

0%
Fundraising: 
Other

Tuition

Choice Revenue

Support, Contributions, 
Grants

Child Care

Food Service

Scrip

Other Fees

Other Government Assistance, 
Rental, Investment, Misc.

31%

17%
3%

4% 2%

1%

15%

27%

Expenses

Revenue

Building improvements of $879,958 and equipment purchases of $88,033 were 
completed in 2023-2024 in addition to the expenses above.
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Regis High School 
230

Regis Middle School 
155

Immaculate Conception 
Elementary School

 222
St. James Elementary School

82
St. Mary’s Elementary School

121

Genesis Child 
Development Center

81
Regis Child 

Development Center
92

2023 43 22.0 19.4

2022 50 22.6 19.4

2021 53 22.0 20.0

2020 62 23.5 20.1

5-Year ACT Scores
Graduation 

Year
REGIS 

Total Tested
REGIS 

Composite Score
STATE 

Composite Score

2024 41 22.7 19.4

ACT Scores

REGIS STATE 

22.7 19.4

REGIS STATE 

21.4 18.5
REGIS STATE 

23.4 19.1

REGIS STATE 

23.4 19.7

REGIS STATE 

21.9 19.9

Graduation 
Year

2024



Steven & Roberta Riesterer
Robert & Beth Salonek
Stephen Steinmetz
Drs. Chris & Mary Tornehl
Bob & Cindi Weisenberger
	 Merrill Lynch Matching Gifts

Principal’s Society
$2,000-$4,999
Jim & Tara Anthony
Bourget Insurance Agency
	 Rich Bourget
Cyndie Bush
Dr. Susan & David Cullinan
Phillip & Barbara Fey 
	 Designated Pass Through 	
	 Fund-ECCF
Anna M Fisher
Jim & Linda Geraghty
Linda Hanold
Teddy & Janelle Joas
Theodore & Darlene Joas
Howard Ludwigson & Mary Spies
Carol & Rick Olson

Hanna Sellner
	 American Family Insurance 
	 Matching Gifts
Richard Sires

Benefactor’s Society
$1,000-$1,999 
Robert Aubert
William & Mary Axelrod
Mark & Catherine Beckfield
Richard & Mary Berschback
Dr. John & Nicole Berschback
August & Kristina Bleske
Anthony & Kristina Bourget
Michael & Amanda Brahmer
Michael & Dee Ann Brescia
Ben & Rachel Conrad
Hubert & Brenda Fischer
Matthew & Kristine Flynn 
	 Flynn Family Foundation
John & Julie Folstad
Richard Gannon
Joseph Heil Jr.
Gary Henderson
	 Judith Bye Henderson 
	 Memorial Scholarship

Richard & Betty Hoepner
David & Amanda Huber
Dr. Charles & Becky Ihle
Jason & Olivia Johnson
Dr. Steven & Mary Kapla
Diane Knutson
Gerard & Rosalie Koehn
Jeff & Sue Ellen Kowieski
Daniel & Lori Lavalle
Emily & Amanda Lensing
	 Google Matching Gifts
Joe & Mary Lonsdale
Mayo Foundation for 
Medical Education and Research
Dr. Ryan McAdams
Joe McFarlane
Jerald & Eileen Nelson
Dirk & Clara Nohre
William & Pamela Ogden
Adolph & Jane Pichler
Daniel & Peg Pichler
Kevin & Marie Pulkrabek
James Drew & Mary Ryberg

Supporting Parish 
Society
Thank you for making 
Catholic education 
affordable!
Immaculate Conception Parish
The Newman Parish
Sacred Heart of Jesus 
	 -St. Patrick Parish
St. James the Greater Parish
St. Mary’s Parish
St. Olaf Parish

Bishop John Paul
Founders Society
$10,000+
Jeremiah & April Bowe
Edward Carlson
CCF Bank
Stephen & Barbara Chilson
Paul Szepieniec & 
Jeanne Chilson-Szepieniec

Felix & Jacquie Fedie
	 Michael J. Fedie  
	 Memorial Scholarship
Rebecca & Richard Hawker
Dr. Todd & Tammie Hehli
Donald L Hofacker Estate
Bernadette L Hull-Duane Hull 
	 Memorial Scholarship
Kristo Family Foundation 
	 Fund of ECCF
Catherine Leser & John Manning
Tina Longsdorf
	 Michael C. Longsdorf 
	 Memorial Scholarship
Charlie Menard
Erich & Nicole Multhauf
	 Multhauf Foundation
Regis High School Booster Club
Dr. Robert Jr. & Deb Ridenour
Emilio & Blythe Rinaldi
Randy & Amanda Risler
James & Jennifer Rooney
	 Rooney Family Foundation
Drs. David Schifeling &  
Joan Hamblin

Noel Smith
Ultra Commercial 
Realty-Amber Cernohous

Benedictine Society
$5,000-$9,999
Dawn Benning
Todd R. Caillier
M. Thomas & Kathleen Edwards
Andy & Ashley Ferguson
Drs. Michael & Helen Gonzaga
Charles Haselwander
Drs. William & Vicki Hawn
Dr. Larry & Mary Hrubesh
Mike & Saori Asaba Kappus
Rose Kramenauer-Lessard
Steve & Ginny Lacke
Vinnie Lee Memorial Scholarship
Timothy & Janet McCann
	 Hewlett Packard Matching Gifts
Jeanne McFarlane
	 McFarlane Family Trust
Presto Foundation
	 Donors Trust-Doug Frederick
Dr. James & Paula Rice
John & Judy Rice

Alumni • Current Parents 
Parents of Alumni 

Friends • Businesses
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Thomas & Erin Tessendorf
Mary G Verrill
Michael A West

Patron’s Society
$250-$499
Marshall Anderson
Steven & Mary Barney
Jerome & Sharon Bauer
Mary Bement
	 Greg Mouse Bement 
	 Memorial Scholarship
Mark & Carol Brogelman
Louie Carpentier
Georgia Carroll Hill
Carolyn Charais
Bernard & Suzanne Chilson
Mary Coleman
Michael & Kari Conlin
Charles & Kathy Derouin
John Dietzler & Carol Carrillo
Duane & Joan Dingmann
Larry & Carol Doyle
Gary & Jeanne Eide

Bill & Julie Eklund
Audrey Flynn
Michael Flynn
Kathleen Gabrielson
Steve & Kim Gillett
Greg Gillett
Dale & Rita Gillett
Kenneth Haines
Mary Beth Hanson
Margaret Hanson
Bruce & Debra Heath
Joseph & Gladys Heil
Maxwell Hull
Donald F Johnson
James Kauffman
Mickey & Judy Kjelstad
Dr. William & Marian Klish
Edwin & Valencia Kolo
Rev. Brian Konopa
Joseph Krause
Suzanne Kristo
Michael & Vicki Lange
Paul & Kathleen Lecher
Ann Leland
Paul A Lokken Sr.

James & Susan Maenner
Dave & Jeanine Maenner
Larry & Faith McCaghy
Rev. William Menzel
William Michels
Michael & Kris Miller
Timothy & Mary Myers
Troy & Sheri Myher
Mark & Janet Nelson
James O’Driscoll
Gerald & Bonnie Olson
Sherri Olson
Kathy Pinter
Gordon Plautz
Bill & Mary Ann Pozarski
Jeanne Skoug
Mary Tomashek
Terry Uhrich
Eleanor Walter
Raymond & Julie Warner
Jack & Clara Whooley
Mark & Gail Wirz
John & Brenda Young

Henry & Margaret Savelkoul
Matthew & Nicole Schneider
Mickey & Kelly Schofield
Catherine Sykes
Bill & Mary Uelmen
Joseph & Rebecca Vaudreuil
Dustin & Tiffanie Wagner
Mark & Ann Weber
Jeff & Patricia Zais

RCS Foundation Society
$500-$999
Joshua Carlson & Judith Anderson
	 Ky Anderson 
	 Memorial Scholarship
Dr. Michael & Angela Axelrod
Donald Bauer
Clifford Bowman
Brent Blaeser Agency
	 American Family Insurance
John Bresina
Allyn & Judith Brunet
Ryan & Janelle Buesser
Jean Paul Carpentier
Larry & Ann Cartwright

Jane Chase
Greg & Meaghan Clancy
	 Classic Picnic Tables
Class of 1960
Bruce Coequyt
Richard Coleman
	 Principal Financial Group 
	 Matching Gifts
Lorenz & Linda Dekan
David Devney
Paul & Maureen Doughty
Eau Claire Catholic 
	 Woman’s Club
Scott & Marlo Erickson
Kathleen Fisher
Dennis & Arlene Forster
Clifford & Leone Foss
Roger & Linda Frank
Scott & Jolene Frey
Michael & Judy Friedman
Robert & Anne Ganka
James & Gloria Ganther
Thomas & Julie Gentile
George & Dereane Gobler 
	 Family Scholarship

William & Carol Hagmann
Hewlett Packard Enterprise 
Foundation
	 Matching Gifts
Carl & Rhonda Holmquist
Steven & Ann Kassing
Knights of Columbus Council #1257
Candice Koehn
Richard Lecher
Michael Nerbovig
Jeff & Jackie Parris
Daniel & Jane Pedersen
Doug Petit
Stephen Pongonis & Jennifer Bantz
Regis Bridge Marathon
	 Scholarship
Janine Richgels
Jacalyn Ristau
Russell & Jean Ryan
Bill & Karen Sabin
Sisters of the Order of 
	 Saint Benedict
Arlyn Stertz
Robert & Lois Stolp
John & Angela Stombaugh
George Tait
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Rev. Thomas J. Krieg
Patrick & Vicki La Velle
Joan Lessard
Darell & Renee Liming
Joseph Lippert & 
	 Michele Lange Lippert
Carol Lippert-Caspersen
Greg & Bev Martin
Stephen Mayheu
William & Catherine McCann
Carol McCann
Kenneth McInnis
Marjorie McManus
Susan McQuillan
Richard & Kathleen Meyer
David & Angelyn Mickelson
Mike & Cherie Miller
Pete & Maria Miller
David Miller
Patrick & Kathleen Mulligan
Jon & Erika Munger
Rebecca & David Noland
Kimberly Oas
Scott & Brenda Olson
Anthony & Julie Olson

Dr. Jose & Zaida Ortiz
Lamont & Lorraine Page
James Parris
John & Pamela Pattermann
Jeffrey & Josephine Pierce
James & Kathi Pierce
Edward Pieterick
Donald & Joyce Redman
Mary Graham Reilly
Margaret Robelia
Mary L Rosolack
Timothy & Connie Russell
Mary Rygiel
James & Marlene Safford
Joseph & Christa Sam
Francis Schmaltz
Paul Blochowiak 
	 & Mary Schmitz
Rev. John Schultz
Thomas & Joan Schwartz
Mary Schwebach
Mark & Cyndi Seyer
Bill & Elizabeth Skalitzky
Jeanne Skoug

Principal Financial Group
	 Matching Gifts
Geoffrey & Jacqueline Roelant
David & Joan Roubal
Larry & Sherrie Sauer
Dennis & Luanne Shea
Virginia Sparger
Jack & Amy Wahl
Lavonne Walter
Tim & Angie Whiteside
David Yarrington

Regis Century 
Club Society
$100-$249
Patrick & Bonnie Abel
Paul & Renee Adler
Edward & Carla Ahneman
Debbie Arcand
Michael & Violet Ashbaugh
John & Lisa Ausman
David & Mary Badger
Donald & Nancy Ballegeer
Emma Barnett
Leonard Becker

Marilyn Bergmann
Roger & Maryann Biesterveld
Jerry & Barb Bloss
Peter & Kristie Braun
Mark & Cheryl Brindle
	 Timber Ridge Tree Service
Todd & Jolene Brost
Mary Budik-Miller & Bob Miller
David & Elaine Carlson
Terry & Jean Christenson
Nathan & Barbara Collins
Catherine Court
Michael & Susan Court
Tom & Margaret Culbert
Michael & Connie Dernbach
Joalle Dhein
Monica Donnellan
Shannon Doyle
Richard & Katherine Duplessie
Kathleen Ertz
Janice Flynn
Robert & Judith Gamache
Ann Garvey
Jeffrey & Karen Geissler
John Geroux

Joseph & Mary Giammona
Jeanne Giellis
Christina Gonzaga
Dr. Daniel & Connie Goss
Michael J & Martha Green
Judy & Al Guite
John & Patricia Hagman
Karen & Peter Hanzel
Barbara & Jim Harper
Du Wayne & Judith Hatzinger
Stephen & Mary Haugen
Susan & Mark Heinlein
Mark Helminiak
Edward & Jeanie Hogenson
Glenn & Joan Horejsi
Andrew Horejsi
Steven Jacobs
Ron & Kay Janssen
Kenneth & Cynthia Johnson
Nicholas Jones
Ed & Mary Kassing
Richard & Audrey Keehn
Mary Kirby
Pam Kowitz
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St. Francis Apartments
John Thompson
Tom & Barb Tinker
Stephanie Wiersgalla
Roma Witzig

Rambler Society
$10-$49
Ron Buckli
Chris & Mary Chatham
Katherine Grondahl
Mary Catherine Hammer
Kurt & Judy Hearth
Adam & Jennifer Johanns
Rose Ann Johnson
Judy Johnson-McCabe
Richard & Nancy Kaner
Perry & Kathy Kuznar
Fred Marick
Myllin Misura 
	 & Kimberly Flatgard
Virgene Oldenburg 
	 & Lori Hammes
Regis Class of 1973
Mary Ryder

Janet Shilts
Michael & Kristine Smith
Judy St. Arnault
Mark & Sandra Vollbrecht
James Whitney
Richard & Cindy Whitwam
Ronald & Vicki Williams

Thank you 
for your support!
If you have not yet 

contributed to the 

2024-2025 annual 

Regis Fund, we 

invite you to please 

consider doing so 

using the enclosed 

donation envelope.

Mark & Carole Skutley
Linda & David Smiskey
Judith Snudden
David Spangler
Charles & Debra Stanke
James & Joan Stillman
Judi Teske
David & Barb Teslaw
Rodney Thorson
Mike & Shari Vinopal
Fritz Von Schrader
Robert M Wagner
Michael Walters
Michael & Coleen Wanek
George Wanserski
Gary & Marjorie Warner
Steve Werner
Gerald & Marylane Whalen
Robert & Kay Whittenberger
David & Susan Whooley
Barbara Wickham
Julie & C. Neil Williams
George & Vicki Wilson
Richard Ziemann
Jon & Katie Zierden

Larry Zorn
Laurie Zukaitis

Friends of Regis Society
$50-$99
Esther Alf
Daniel Anderson
Delvin & Kelley Balts
Paul Bickel
Patricia Bunk
Robert Chenier
Kevin & Mary Jo Eid
Tom & Rosie Frank
Joan Gartzke
Deborah Gonzaga
Jeanne Gottfredsen
Jim Thill 
	 & Peggy Hagmann
Betty Halama
Julie Haugen
Sharon Heilman
Linda Hoff
Lynne Hughes

Thomas & Sue Johnson
James & Sally Julson
John Kelly
Richard Klimek
Kathleen Kyndely
Kay Magadance
Donald & Patricia Marjala
Kay Martin
Richard & Kathleen Matter
John & Margo Mettler
Stanley & Sharon Monson
Philip & Marcela Morrow
Maura Nash
	 Tim Nash Family
Jodi Nelson
Iris Ohman
Michael Pettit
David & Sandra Pieterick
Kathleen Pope
Roger & Darlene Regez
Ronald Revak
William Rolland
Erin Schifeling
Ann Schnagl
Gregory & Donna Simon
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We are excited to share that the Regis Catholic Schools 
Foundation has partnered with PCI (Publishing 
Concepts) to develop a new alumni directory—the first 
update since 2014! This project will help us refresh our 
records and strengthen our ability to connect with and 
support our alumni community.

Your updated information will be shared exclusively 
with fellow alumni involved in organizing events and 
reunions, making it easier to stay in touch and engage in 
our shared community. A heartfelt thank you to everyone 
who has already updated or confirmed their details. 

While purchasing a copy of the directory is optional, we 
encourage everyone to participate, as your inclusion 
is not dependent on making a purchase. The finished 
directories will be distributed in July 2025.

We appreciate your support in making this important 
initiative a success!

Alumni Directory Project Update

	 Let’s take a closer look at the positive 
	 changes your support has made possible.

Prioritizing Safety and Security
			  We are in the process of installing a new security system across our elementary, middle, and high school 			
			  campuses. This enhancement brings peace of mind to families and staff, allowing everyone to focus on learning 		
			  and development.

Revitalized Facilities on the Regis Campus
				   Championing Community and Athletic Spirit
				   Our newly renovated gymnasium stands as a centerpiece for success. It’s a place where students build 		
				   teamwork and school spirit while prioritizing their physical health. It is also a space for our community to 
				   come together for fun and fellowship.
				   Inviting Second Floor
				   The second floor of the Regis campus has been thoughtfully redesigned into welcoming spaces that foster 		
				   collaboration and creativity, encouraging students to engage deeply with their studies.
				   Refreshed Dining Area
				   Our updated cafeteria is now a lively gathering spot where students share meals and build friendships, 		
				   creating a strong sense of community.

Enhancing Musical Excellence
			  We are excited to introduce Wenger Corporation’s “Legacy Classic” Portable Acoustical Shells for our music 		
			  department, serving grades 6-12. These innovative shells improve sound quality and provide an optimal 			 
			  performance environment, enriching our students’ musical journeys.

Supporting Families through Tuition Assistance & Scholarships
			  Your contributions play a vital role in providing essential tuition assistance to deserving families. We believe that 		
			  every child should have access to the invaluable experience offered by a Regis Catholic Schools education.

	New Faith Program: Ut Fidem
			  Ut Fidem, meaning “keep the faith,” is designed to develop high school students into intentional disciples 		
			  who will carry their faith throughout their lives, especially during their college years. Ut Fidem is seeking 			 
			  financial support and volunteer mentors to help bring this vision to life. The program is led by Ellie Shaw, 			
			  Director of Student Discipleship.

	Introducing STREAM Initiatives on the Regis Campus
			  We are thrilled to share our commitment to STREAM on the Regis campus, designed for students in grades 	
			  6-12. STREAM—an acronym for Science, Technology, Religion, Engineering, Arts, and Mathematics—focuses 	
			  on equipping students with practical, real-life skills for the future. This innovative program encourages 
			  collaboration, creativity, and critical thinking, making it ideal for team projects and group problem-solving.

	Strengthening Our Foundation for Today & Tomorrow
			  We are committed to growing the Regis Catholic Schools Foundation Endowment, providing support for 	
			  our schools’ greatest needs today while also planning for a sustainable future.  

Your commitment through annual giving and major gifts makes these important improvements possible. Together, 
we are creating exceptional environments for our children to learn and thrive. Thank you for your support and for 
investing in the future of our students!

Thank you for being a vital part of our community!

Giving doesn’t get any easier!
To donate:  
Please return the enclosed donation envelope with your check payable to the 
Regis Catholic Schools Foundation.

Visit: 
RegisCatholicSchoolsFoundation.com and click on Donate Now or scan the 
code on the right. 

Your support of the Regis Catholic 
Schools Foundation makes a real 
difference for our students of today 
and tomorrow!
Your generous support of the Regis Catholic Schools 
Foundation—through annual giving, major gifts, 

scholarships, and legacy contributions—has made a 
significant impact on our community. Together, 

we are committed to ensuring every student 
has an enriching educational experience.
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Embracing Abundance – Partnership with Arcadia Education
At Regis Catholic Schools, we embrace an abundance mindset, inspired by leading 
Catholic educational institutions like the University of Notre Dame, with which we share 
a mascot. For more than a century, Notre Dame has upheld its strong Catholic identity, 
a tradition of leadership, and a commitment to serving those in need. This ethos has led 
to excellence in both academics and athletics, showcasing the power of community and 
faith in education.

To deepen our commitment to abundance, we are thrilled to announce our partnership with Arcadia 
Education. Together, we will develop a comprehensive five-year institutional plan designed to elevate our 
educational programs and expand our community impact. Arcadia is a recognized leader in PK-12 education 
consulting, having collaborated with respected organizations such as the Archdiocese of Denver and the 
Diocese of Springfield.

With Arcadia’s expertise, we aim to leverage our rich cultural and educational heritage, enhancing the quality 
of education we provide and amplifying our positive impact within the community. This partnership marks an 
exciting step forward in our mission to empower every student to thrive.

What to Expect Over the Next Several Months
Arcadia Education will guide us through a thorough study that concludes on April 30, 2025. 
This process will include:

Market Analysis
Assessing demographic trends and factors influencing Catholic school enrollment in the Eau Claire region, 
ensuring we meet the needs of our families.

Collaboration for Improvement
Working closely with our teachers, faculty, and staff to enhance operational and academic practices, fostering 
a thriving educational culture. We are committed to not just maintaining our high standards, but exceeding 
them, ensuring that our schools continue to flourish for decades to come. 

User-Friendly Deliverables and an Action Plan
We will work together to develop an institutional roadmap, including goals for 2030, that prioritizes the needs 
of students, faculty, and community impact. This roadmap will guide Regis Catholic Schools and the Regis 
Catholic Schools Foundation in allocating philanthropic and institutional resources toward a compelling vision 
of flourishing that prioritizes students, faculty, alumnae, and leadership capacity.

Our Advisory Committee
A special advisory committee, including the Dean and President of Regis Catholic Schools, along with a 
representative from the Regis Catholic Schools Foundation, will oversee this initiative. This committee will meet 
regularly to review progress and set strategic directions.

“Our partnership with Regis Catholic Schools represents an extraordinary 
opportunity to create an educational environment where advancing and stewarding 
abundance is a shared goal that invigorates every member of the institution every day.”

Arcadia Education

“This initiative is a significant step towards ensuring we are not only meeting the 
needs of our students today but preparing them for a successful future.”

Paul Pedersen, President of Regis Catholic Schools

“Together, we are laying the groundwork for a transformative 
educational experience that supports every student’s journey.”

Regis Catholic Schools Foundation

“This partnership helps strengthen and renew our mission to develop 
the minds, bodies, and spirits of our students.”

Father James Kurzynski, Dean of Students

This exciting partnership with Arcadia Education marks a significant step forward for 
our school community, helping us stay strong now and in the years to come! Together, 
we will cultivate an environment where every student can thrive and succeed.
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Having exchanged their wedding vows and baptized 
those children at a Lutheran church in the Chippewa 
Valley, the couple felt called to seek an educational 
and religious environment that aligns with their duty 
as parents to guide their children’s faith and 
academic journey.

“Our search led us to Regis Catholic Schools, an 
educational haven dedicated to nurturing students 
of all backgrounds in a Christ-centered environment,” 
Benjamin said. “Here, we discovered more than just 
a school; we found a community where reverence for 
the Eucharist, the teachings of the Church, and the 
sacramental life are not just preserved but lived 
out daily.”

The family attends St. James Elementary School 
on the west side of Eau Claire, with seven-year-old 
Jocelyn in 2nd grade and five-year-old Graham in 
kindergarten. Four-year-old Wells will attend the 4K 
program at St. James Elementary School next school 
year.

Both Benjamin and Karla had several coworkers 
whose children attended Regis Catholic Schools and 
spoke highly of the system.

“We decided on Regis Catholic Schools and 
specifically St. James Elementary School for our 
children’s education to ensure alignment with our 
spiritual beliefs,” the couple said. “Having our kids 
learn and grow in a faith-based education system 
was our top priority.”

While the transition was not without its challenges, 
Benjamin and Karla say the promise of a new 
beginning, grounded in the rich tradition of 
Catholicism, was inviting. Their main goal? Raising 
their children as individuals of character and faith.

“We respect and appreciate the values and 
education provided by Regis Catholic Schools, 
which align closely with our family values, despite 
our denominational differences,” Benjamin said. 
“Our children are embracing fundamental values 
such as compassion, integrity, and respect in a 
community that resonates with our core principles.”

“As a Catholic school system, we value the trust 
parents place in us,” said Paul Pedersen, President 
of Regis Catholic Schools. “We are honored to 
have the opportunity to teach in partnership with 
our parents as we make an impact on the most 
valuable gift from God, their children.”

“The partnership between parents and educators 
at Regis Catholic Schools is essential for creating 
a consistent environment that nurtures both 
academic and spiritual growth,” added Benjamin 
and Karla. “Having parents on board with their 
child’s education is important because it makes the 
entire family accountable to each child’s academic 
success.”

The Harris family says the teachers and staff at St. 
James Elementary School have helped make their 
Catholic education experience positive.

“We appreciate their approach toward 
communication and transparency,” the couple 
said. “This has helped address our children’s 
needs and educational goals, emphasizing values 
like kindness, teamwork, and responsibility. The 
teachers at Regis Catholic Schools don’t just 
teach; they nurture with genuine compassion and 
dedication, making every child feel valued from the 
moment they step through the door.”

Regis Catholic Schools prides itself on being open to 
families of all faiths who identify with the system’s 
core values.

“In our schools, all students are expected to attend 
and participate in prayer, the Mass, and religious 
education classes,” said President Pedersen. “For 
non-Catholic students, the focus is on deepening 
personal relationships with Jesus Christ and 
developing a greater understanding between 
Christian churches.”

Benjamin and Karla say they encourage all families 
to consider a Catholic education, no matter their 
religious beliefs.

“You will find a welcoming environment where 
the emphasis is on personal spiritual growth and 
ecumenical understanding,” Benjamin said. “While 
rooted in Catholic teachings, Regis Catholic Schools 
encourages all students to explore and deepen 
their personal relationship with Jesus Christ, 
fostering a broader comprehension and respect 
among Christian denominations. The aim here is 
not conversion but to enrich students’ spiritual lives 
through shared Christian values, making Regis an 
exceptional place for education that transcends 
denominational lines.”

The Harris family is grateful to have found an 
educational home committed to teaching all 
children in the spirit of love, learning, and service.

“Regis Catholic Schools has become more than an 
educational institution for us; it’s a beacon of hope 
and a nurturing ground for the future we envision 
for our family.”  

One Family’s Path to 				   	
	           Catholic Education

When it came to choosing the right school for their three children, 
Benjamin and Karla Harris found themselves at a crossroads.

“Having our 
kids learn and 
grow in a faith-
based education 
system was our 
top priority.”
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SCHOLARSHIPS

A Heartfelt Gift: Anonymous Supporter 
Assists Regis Families
In a remarkable act of generosity, a longtime supporter and alumnus of Regis 
Catholic Schools has chosen to remain anonymous while committing to cover a 
portion of tuition for the children of our dedicated teachers, faculty, and staff for the 
2024-25 school year.

This kind donor was inspired by the positive 
experiences of a family friend whose child attends St. 
Mary’s Elementary School. Recognizing the dedication 
and sacrifices made by our educators—who work 
for less than their public-school counterparts—
this individual wanted to honor their unwavering 
commitment.

Mary Donnellan, who has taught at Regis Catholic 
Schools for 32 years, beautifully reflects the spirit 
of our community:

“Teaching at Regis Catholic Schools for 32 
years has been incredibly rewarding. The 
supportive, faith-filled community feels 
like family, and working with innovative 
teachers makes each day joyful. Regis is a 
wonderful place to work, learn, and grow in 
faith together.”

Mary Donnellan
 Immaculate Conception Elementary School

Mary’s words highlight the dedication of our staff, 
who nurture both minds and hearts within a thriving 
faith-based environment.

We are also touched by a heartfelt note from a 
teacher benefiting from the donor’s generosity:

“Dear Anonymous Donor, Thank you for your 
incredible support with my child’s tuition. 
As both my husband and I are teachers, 
your gift has made a meaningful difference in 
our ability to provide our child with a private 
school education. We are deeply grateful for 
your kindness.”

Regis Middle School Teacher

Every 
gift, large 
or small, 
helps 
make 
dreams 
come true.

Imagine a young girl named Emma. She’s bright, 
curious, and dreams of becoming a doctor one 
day. Her teachers see her potential, and her 
family knows that a faith-based education at 
Regis Catholic Schools could provide the strong 
foundation she needs—not only academically, but 
also in her spiritual and moral growth. But the 
cost of tuition stands in their way, and her dreams 
seem just out of reach.

Now, imagine being the one who changes Emma’s story.

Through the gift of a scholarship, you could remove the financial 
barrier standing between Emma and a faith-filled, life-changing 
education. At Regis Catholic Schools, we are dedicated to 
nurturing students and shaping them into compassionate, 
responsible leaders guided by faith. But not every family can 
afford this opportunity. That’s where your generosity can make a 
profound difference.

By establishing a $500 annual scholarship with a $12,500 gift, 
you can create a legacy that supports deserving students like 
Emma year after year. Or, with a $25,000 donation, you could 
fund a $1,000 scholarship annually, giving even more students 
the opportunity to thrive in a Christ-centered environment.

If starting a scholarship isn’t possible for you right now, you can 
still have an impact by contributing to our Tuition Assistance 
Scholarship Fund. Your donation—no matter the size—helps 
families provide their children with a faith-based education that 
nurtures both the mind and the spirit.

Every gift, large or small, helps make these dreams come true.

To learn more about how you can start or support a scholarship, 
call Jackie Bachmeier at (715) 831-2273, ext. 1407 or email 
Foundation@RegisCatholicSchools.com. Your kindness today 
could shape the future of students, their families, and the 
communities they will one day lead.

This generous gift not only eases the financial burden 
on our educators but also reaffirms the strong sense 
of community that defines Regis Catholic Schools. 
It serves as a powerful reminder of the impact we 
can have when we come together to support one 
another. We are deeply grateful for this anonymous 
donor and their commitment to our dedicated staff, 
and we encourage everyone in our community to 
reflect on how we can all contribute to the ongoing 
success of Regis. 

Together, we can ensure that our schools continue 
to thrive and provide a nurturing, faith-filled 
environment for all our students. 

Thank you for being a part 
of this remarkable journey!
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Introducing Ut Fidem at Regis High School
We are so blessed to share the exciting news about a 
beautiful new program at Regis High School: Ut Fidem, 
which means “Keep the Faith.” This ministry is a special 
opportunity for our students to deepen their relationship 
with Jesus, grow in their Catholic faith, and experience the 
power of friendship and mentorship.

High school is such an important time in a young person’s 
life. It’s a time when they need strong role models and 
a supportive community to help guide them through 
challenges and joys. Ut Fidem was created to provide that 
kind of support, rooted in the love of Christ.

“We cannot do this life alone. We need 
friends and mentors who walk with us 
and point us toward Jesus.” 

Ellie Shaw
Director of Student Discipleship on the Regis Campus

Through Ut Fidem, students will have the chance to join 
small groups where they can:
	 • 	Build meaningful friendships with their peers.
	 • 	Learn about their faith in a personal, encouraging 		
			  setting.
	 • 	Be mentored by a strong Catholic leader who prays 	
			  for and supports them.

Each small group meets weekly, creating a space where 
students can feel known and loved while growing closer 
to Jesus.

How You Can Be a Part of Ut Fidem
This ministry needs the prayers and support of our entire 
Regis family. There are many ways you can help:
Pray with us. Join the prayer team by committing to 		
pray for a specific small group. You can:
	 • Pray for them by name daily.
	 • Offer a weekly Holy Hour either on your own 
			  or during Eucharistic Adoration in the Regis 		
			  chapel. (Fridays - 7:30 a.m. to 3:00  p.m.)
Help provide hospitality. Small gestures, like snacks 
or helpful resources for the groups, show students 
how much they are loved and cared for.
Support financially. Your generosity can help 
ensure that students and mentors have everything 
they need for their faith journey. This program can 
be supported through the Regis Catholic Schools 
Foundation.

“We believe Ut Fidem will only grow if we 
ask the Lord to bless it with His grace.” 

Ellie Shaw 

Please pray for this ministry, for the students who will take 
part, and for the mentors guiding them. If you feel called 
to get involved in any way, email Ellie Shaw at 
eshaw@RegisCatholicSchools.com.

Together, let’s help our students experience the joy of 
knowing Jesus and carrying His love into the world. Thank 
you for your prayers and support, and may God bless you!

Copyright © 2019 Crescendo Interactive, Inc. Used by permission.
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The purpose of our endowment is to financially 
sustain the mission and work of our organization. 
You can make a significant contribution to endow 
our future…and it’s easier than you might think.

Here are a number of charitable gift and estate 
planning strategies that can benefit you and 
build our endowment: 

   CHARITABLE 
BEQUEST

   CHARITABLE LIFE 
ESTATE

   BENEFICIARY 
DESIGNATIONS

   CHARITABLE LIFE 
INCOME PLANS

To learn more about how you can make a 
significant gift to endow our future, please 
contact us.

It’s easier than you might think.

ENDOWING OUR
FUTURE

To learn more about how you can make a significant gift 
to endow our future, please contact Jackie Bachmeier 
at jbachmeier@RegisCatholicSchools.com or call 
(715) 830-2273, ext. 1407.
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The gymnasium is functional and currently 
being used by our volleyball teams, physical 
education classes, basketball teams, and 
others. Additionally, the gymnasium hosted 
the inaugural Rambler Royale Casino 
Night in September and a special robotics 
demonstration by the Pablo Center.

An observation from the inaugural volleyball 
match hosted by Regis this season included 
an increased level of energy and perhaps 
even attendance in the gym. Spectators 
are naturally curious and seemed glad to 
be present at the inaugural competition 
held in the gym since the completion of the 
project. Positive comments were overheard, 
including a senior student spectator from 
a rival school, saying “wow, this gym is 
awesome”!

While there is much positive to share and 
describe about the new gym’s feel and 
functionality, it is important 
to remember that using 
the gym is much like using 
a new remote control for 
a technology device. 
One continues to 
identify more buttons 
that provide advanced 
functionality. While 
it is great to see the 
gym being utilized 
and enjoyed, there 
is reason to believe 
that the functionality 
of the videotron and 
other technological 
components will be 
expanded and run 
smoother as our 
experience grows in 
using them.

Much gratitude has 
been shared by those 
using the gymnasium. 
But akin to moving into 
a new home, it does 
take time to settle in, 
finetune technology 
settings, and utilize 
components to their 
full capability. The 
experience for those 
using the gym today 
appears positive and 
perhaps a significant 
upgrade to the pre-
project gym. With that 
said, there is still room 
for optimism that the 

experience will age like a fine wine and keep 
getting a little better with the passage of 
time.  

This is perhaps the last opportunity in this 
forum to share a profound thank you to all 
those who supported, contributed to and 
served this project. The Regis community 
will hopefully benefit from these efforts for 
many years to come. Rather than view the 
gymnasium project as an impediment to 
other important initiatives at Regis, it can be 
viewed as a confidence-builder and catalyst. 
As a community, we can accomplish big 
things, with lasting impact.  Thank you all 
and enjoy!

Randy Risler
(One of Four Members of the Regis Special 
Projects LLC)

...thanks to you!...thanks to you!
Projects like the Regis campus 
gymnasium renovation don’t 
happen often. This leaves a bit 
of mystique as to how they 
come to fruition. Now that we 
have essentially concluded the 
project, it is nice to share a bit of 
a recap of the current status of 
this newly renovated space.
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CASINO
NIGHT

Thank you to everyone who helped support our 
Rambler athletic programs at the inaugural Rambler 

Royale Casino Night in the newly-renovation 
gymnasium on the Regis campus!

With your support, the event helped raise a little more than $24,000 in 
support of our Ramber athletic programs and almost $35,000 in support of 
an initiative aimed at transforming the Rambler Room on the Regis campus 

into a cutting-edge fitness center for our athletes and staff. Once completed, the 
facility will serve as a year-round training space, designed to enhance our 

student-athletes’ strength, speed, and overall performance.

We also inducted four 
individuals into our 
Regis Hall of Fame.

Ed Watkins ‘74

David Gonyea ‘85

Heather (Bowe) Holman ‘12

Coach Mark McHorney

It was a great evening 
of fun and fellowship. 

Go Ramblers!
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BOYS TEAM

Nine boys raced this season and had their best 
showing since 2011, placing 3rd at WIAA Sectionals. 
(The team placed 9th in 2023). They were also 
Cloverbelt Conference Runners-Up, after placing 8th 
in 2023. It was an exciting season with three freshmen, 
one senior, four sophomores, and one junior.

Co-captain Dominic Santine was the top runner all 
season earning Cloverbelt Conference first-team 
honors and placing 9th at the WIAA sectional meet. 
Mark Patchin was the top freshman runner all season, 
broke 19 minutes at the WIAA Sectional meet, and 
earned a Cloverbelt Conference Honorable Mention. 
Benjamin Hoeft was the second runner all season, 
making a massive improvement since his freshman 
year and earning Cloverbelt Conference second-team 
honors. Andrew Hoeft closed out the 2024 season 
minutes faster than his freshman year with a top 5 
standing on the team. Austin Bollman was another 
rookie runner who kept getting faster all season and 
made the WIAA sectional team. Co-captain Holden 
Caporusso saved his best race for last as he closed 
out his high school career with an all-time best by 40 
seconds at the WIAA sectional meet. Keelin Reid had 
an outstanding freshman year and ran a personal 
best at the WIAA sectional meet. Abram Gillet had a 
solid sophomore year and Riley Catt had a great rookie 
season.

GIRLS TEAM

The girls started the season with 12 runners, the 
most a Regis team has fielded in years.  Freshmen 
Emerson Moore, Avalina Antonia, Claire Ernster, and 
Evelyn Sykora made an immediate impact. This team 
had five seniors, so the young athletes will have to 
fill some big shoes. Sophomore Kaylen Borst was 
the team’s solid 3rd runner this season and made 
the Cloverbelt Conference Honorable Mention team. 
Junior Mady Haus joined this year and made the 
WIAA sectional team. Two seniors joined XC for the 
first time; Eva Wesolowski and Claire Sykora. These 
two runners made trying a new sport look easy! They 
improved all season long and the team was fortunate 
to get to know them. Junior Sylvia Spanger, also a 
co-captain, was the only Rambler to qualify for the 
WIAA state meet. Sylvia made the 2nd team Cloverbelt 
All-Conference Team and earned WIAA All-Academic 
honors. She placed 6th at the sectional race, running 
a lifetime personal best to move onto the big stage! 
Seniors Rebecca Catt, Grace Market, and Carly Borst 
all ran season best times at the sectional meet. Carly 
Borst, the only 4-year letter winner, 3x state qualifier, 
and co-captain, brought wisdom and dedication to 
this team and will be deeply missed. Carly was a 4x 
Cloverbelt Conference first-team member. Rebecca 
saved her best races for last, especially the last two 
meets. Grace had a healthy season, and she was 
able to run in the team’s top five at the sectional 
and conference meets. The team was named as the 
Cloverbelt Runners-Up after placing 3rd in 2023.

Both teams were fortunate to have Coach Beth 
Borst on staff, along with volunteer coaches Tim 
Santine and Justin Patchin. The coaching staff was 
exceptional. Their wisdom, experience, passion, 
and dedication to the 21 runners was appreciated 
and Coach Yengo thanks all three of them for their 
unyielding support.

Cross Country 

Athletics  Report

Overall Record: 23-8 | Conference Record: 5-1  
Conference Finish: 1st Place
D4 Regional Champions, D4 Sectional 1A 
Champions, WIAA D4 State Runner Up 

Coming into the 2024 season, the Regis Volleyball 
program knew it was going to be a special year. 
Preparation began as early as June 1 with weight lifting, 
open gyms, summer league, and camps. You name it, 
we were doing it. With a program of just 33 girls for three 
teams, athletes at all levels (C-Team, JV, V) were quick 
to get to work in August preparing for what was set to 
be an extraordinary year. Throughout the season, we 
saw each team face challenges and overcome obstacles 
- including preparing in an unfamiliar gym while our 
newly renovated gym received its finishing touches in 
September. The minute we came home to Regis, you 
could see the dynamic and energy of our athletes really 
ramp up.

Winning the Western Cloverbelt in a hard-fought 
5-set match with McDonnell was something we were 
incredibly proud of this season. Our conference is one 
of the best in the area generally when it comes to 
volleyball - so winning that is an accomplishment in 
itself. The cherry on top was traveling to Marshfield to 
beat Columbus Catholic and winning that Crossover 

Championship game. The success continued during 
playoffs with wins over Thorp, Elmwood-Plum City, 
Webster, and Cochrane-Fountain City to earn a bid to 
the state tournament. Our entire program and our fans 
were so proud to have had the opportunity to get to 
state and to show our team what it means to remain 
perfect throughout the playoffs. Making it to that point 
has given many girls in our program the taste of what 
it could be like to win gold, so we’re already looking 
forward to getting to work towards that goal again next 
year.

At state, our team showed incredible resiliency with a 
comeback win in the semi-final match against Mineral 
Point. While we may have come up just shy of a gold 
ball against Manitowoc Lutheran, all who watched and 
participated in the match would agree that Regis made 
them earn their title. We’re proud to have brought a 
silver ball back to Regis for the first time since 2013 and 
are excited to go for gold next year.

On behalf of the program, we’d like to specifically thank 
our four seniors (Ava S., Sydney M., Megan B., and Jacelin 
J.) for their incredible leadership and dedication to our 
program over the last four years. Our program has some 
incredibly large shoes to fill losing these four incredible 
young women next year. 

Volleyball

The Girls Golf team advanced to the D1 
sectionals for the first time in the program’s 
history, finishing 4th as a team. Mattie Albright 
finished her high school golf career with an 88, 
placing 15th individually.

Mariska Remington and Mattie Albright both 
lettered on varsity, playing every varsity event 
during the season. Mariskas was a 2-year letter 
winner and Mattie was 3-year letter winner.

Overall, it was a great season with great 
players.

Girls Golf
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The 2024 Saints went 4-7-2 for the season and were led 
by team captains Andrew Berschback and Tony Komro. 
This year’s senior class included David Ricciardi, Trevor 
Kern, Tony Wesner, Tony Komro, and Andre Berschback 
of Regis, as well as Ryan McCarthy and Nestor 
Aquirre of McDonell. The team was well represented 
internationally by exchange students Ben Kotsis from 

Hungary, Purim “Zen” Songprasit from Thailand, Nestor 
Aquirre from Spain, and Taiga Kashimoto from Japan.

Leadership and character were defining hallmarks 
casting this team’s legacy amongst the Saints that 
came before them. They should be proud of their place 
within the fabric of our program! 

Boys Soccer

https://regisramblers.com/

  @regis.ramblers

#WeAreRegis 
#RamblerNation

Stay up-to-date on the 
green and white!

We are excited to announce the launch of our newly 
updated Regis Ramblers athletics website and our 

new Regis Ramblers Instagram account. 
Check them out today!

2024 was another very successful season for the 
Regis Ramblers Football team. Without question, our 
student-athletes accomplished the goal of becoming 
a tough team and had a lot of fun along the way.

The team finished with an 11-1 record and went 
undefeated during the regular season, beating some 
very good teams along the way. The team had several 
close wins that gave the fans their “money’s worth.” 
Highlights of the season were beating Mondovi at 
Mondovi and then home wins vs Stanely-Boyd and 
United Township to close out the regular season. It 
should be noted that United Township was a school 

with an enrollment of 1,800. This was an incredible 
accomplishment for our kids. The team won two 
playoff games against Fall Creek and Luther before 
falling to a very good Grantsburg team in the third 
round of the playoffs. Ten seniors led the team who 
all played very well and will be dearly missed. These 
players are:

Nash Cullinan			   Alex Figy
Harrison Haas			   Mason Nuesse
Kolton Rockow			   Evrett Tait
Noah Tarras			   Greg Troisi
Sawyer Webster		  Owen Weisenberger 

Football 

Athletics  Report

The Saints Girls Tennis team came into the season with 
many unknowns and new faces after graduating 7/10 
varsity spots in 2023. The team worked hard each day 
to improve their skills and it showed on the court. The 
girls finished with a record of 14-9 and finished 5th out 
of 18 schools at the sectional. A few highlights from 
this season included winning the Battle on the Fox 
Invite in Green Bay and competing in the Kohler Invite.

The doubles team of Cara Olson and Malia Kassing 
qualified for the WIAA Individual State Tournament 

with a 2nd place sectional finish at #1 Doubles. #1 
Singles player Therese Kern qualified for the WIAA 
Individual State Tournament, where she advanced to 
the Sweet 16.

The team would like to thank seniors Cara, Malia, Lily, 
Emilia, Abby, and Riley for all their efforts this season 
and in support of the program. The 2025 season looks 
very promising with many returning players ready to 
compete!

Girls Tennis
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Regis Catholic Schools is excited to 
explore more STEAM opportunities for 
our students this school year!
In September, we were pleased to welcome the Leviathans, the Pablo Center at the Confluence FIRST 
Robotics Competition Team, for an educational and interactive robotics demonstration.

The Leviathans are Pablo Center’s FIRST Robotics Competition Team. Starting in 2021, Team 8744 has 
competed for several years, winning awards and leading alliances along the way.

We are grateful to unveil a brand-new 
musical addition to the Regis campus!

The Regis Choral Music Department was able to purchase 
a set of Wenger Legacy Classic Acoustic Shells thanks to 
the generosity of a few donors whose children participated 
in choir during their years at Regis Middle School and the 
Regis Catholic Schools Foundation. It was amazing to see 
and hear them in action at the fall concert!

Delylah, a 1st grade student at St. James Elementary School, was baptized 
during one of the school Masses in September.

Congratulations!

Blessings on a special day!
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Learn More
 rcsfgiving.org

Join with our supporters and Share Our Spirit during this  
season of giving. Together we can make a difference.

give.share.care.

The best year-end giving plans make a difference in 

the lives of others and can improve your own financial 

and/or tax situation—often right away.  Consider an 

immediate gift, a gift from your individual retirement 

account, or a charitable gift annuity.

Visit our website to research  

the ways you can help Share 

Our Spirit with a year-end gift. 

Ready to talk now? Please give 

us a call.

share ourspirit
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Eternal rest, grant unto him/her, O Lord, 
and let perpetual light shine upon him/her. 

May the souls of the faithful departed, through 
the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen.

IN MEMORIAM
Class of 1974 Reunion

Remembering the ‘good old days’

Members of the Regis High School Class of 
1974 toured the Regis campus in September 
as part of their 50th reunion! It was great to 

welcome our Ramblers back home!

ST. PATRICK’S HIGH SCHOOL
Virginia A. Johnson ‘52

Patrick E. Smith ‘53

REGIS HIGH SCHOOL
Edward Carlson ‘58

Mary Frances Severson-Novak ‘63
Marlene Magadance (Haugen) ‘65

Tom Ryan ‘65
Janelle Migawa Sanders ‘66

Lana Jensen Carroll ‘67 
Joe Gappa ‘68  

Becky L. Anderson-Helwig ‘69
Rosanne Hartung ‘69

Tim Adler ‘71
Colleen Ann Murphy ‘73

Sue Simenson-Schrantz ‘83

Thank you to the families who named the Regis 
Catholic Schools Foundation in their memorial gift.

Stay connected with our free e-newsletter!
You will find up-to-date and helpful information on topics that impact the quality of your 

life, your finances, and your legacy. We are pleased to share the latest news from 
Washington, savvy living, personal planner, gift stories, finance news and timely articles.

Please contact us if we can be of assistance. 

Visit rcsfgiving.org 
or scan the QR code to subscribe to our free newsletter 

and explore the possibilities of planned giving.
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2728 Mall Drive, Ste 200 
Eau Claire, WI 54701 
(715) 830-2273
RegisCatholicSchools.com

 Regis High School - Regis Middle School  
Immaculate Conception Elementary School - St. James Elementary School 

St. Mary’s Elementary School
Regis Child Development Center - Genesis Child Development Center

#WeAreRegis
#RamblerNation

Fill up your gas tank and help support Regis 
Catholic Schools!

We are excited to officially unveil our new Ramblers 
Community Pump located at the Mega Co-op
location on Highland Avenue! $.02 for every gallon 
of gas purchased at this pump will be donated to 
directly support Regis Catholic Schools.

Thank you to Mega Co-op for continuing our strong 
community partnership.


